
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brian Gappa 
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 9:40 AM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Address Council 
 
Hello 
 
I would like to address council at the Aug 27 meeting in concern of ongoing noise concerns with regards 
to Cayuga Skydive.  
 
Thanks Brian Gappa 
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